
   Language Arts... 
This month has been more of a month focused on math. However, we were still able to

cover skills such as creating and giving presentations. Students were also faced with
writing prompts and used extensive language to help support their claims with

evidence when writing their papers.

Mathematics...
Math has been the main

focus point this month. We
have been learning about

fractions. This means
adding and subracting
fractions, simplifying

fractions, and learning
about place value. 

Science...
Grade 4 is doing great

work on maps. Their best
work so far was

completing the booklet
on safety. They were able
to translate from Polish

to English rather well. We
will continue with English

sentence stems and
mapping.

History...
This month, we have

finished and presented
skits about the gods and

goddesses of Ancient
Egypt. We are beginning

to examine Ancient China
and focusing on its

geography and
contributions to the

modern world.
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